
COVID-19 PROCEDURES

At this time, we are NOT requiring face masks be worn. If you would like

us to wear a mask, please let us know when making your appointment.

If you can answer “yes” to any of the following questions, please call our

office to reschedule your pet’s appointment:

● Have you or anyone in your household had any of the following

symptoms in the last 10 days: sore throat, cough, chills, body

aches, shortness of breath, loss of smell, loss of taste, fever of or

greater than 101?

● Have you or anyone in your household tested positive for

COVID-19?

● Have you or anyone in your household received treatment in a

hospital, nursing home, long-term care, or other health care facility

in the past 14 days?

● Have you or anyone in your household traveled outside of Maine in

the past 14 days?

● Have you or anyone in your household traveled on a cruise ship in

the last 14 days?

● Have you or anyone in your household cared for an individual who

is in quarantine, is a presumptive positive, or has tested positive

for COVID-19?

● Do you have any reason to believe you or anyone in your household

has been exposed to or acquired COVID-19?

● To the best of your knowledge have you been in close proximity to

any individual who tested positive for COVID-19?

Thank you for your help so we can do our part to keep everyone safe and

healthy!

Sincerely,

Bonnie Brae Veterinary, PLLC


